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ULARP has initiated an electronic dues payment system, in collaboration with the Alumni Office, and is 

investigating storage of its minutes and records with University Archives. Retirees will continue to be 

able to use their louisville.edu email addresses if they currently hold one.  

The October and November Board meetings will be held at the University Club, on the third Tuesday of 

the month, at 10 am.  On October 26, ULARP will sponsor a seminar on Medicare and Medicare Part D at 

the Club.   

Monthly coffees are being held at the Maple Street Biscuit Company.   

Along with other friends of the University, ULARP members and guests are invited to attend the Away 
Football Game Watch party (UofL vs Virginia) at the Belknap Campus Red Barn on Saturday, October 8. 
Kickoff time is set for 12:00 noon. Doors will open one hour before the game begins. 
  
There is no admission cost and the RBAA (Red Barn Alumni Association) provides free food that usually 
includes hamburgers, hot dogs, chips, and similar foods. Alcoholic beverages are available for a very 
reasonable amount. Soft drinks and water are free.  
 
The RBAA generates funds by placing tip jars on the bar and food service tables. This money goes to the 
RBAA scholarship funds. The more attendees, the more is raised for the University while enjoying the 
game with fellow Cardinal fans!  Parking will be available in the lot just behind the Red Barn and if need 
be at the University Club lot.  Please register for this event at the link below: 
  
https://www.uoflalumni.org/s/1157/19/alumni/interior.aspx?sid=1157&gid=1&pgid=7600&cid=13392&
ecid=13392&crid=0&calpgid=13&calcid=664 
 
 
The annual ULARP Holiday Luncheon will be held on Tuesday, December 6, at the Red Barn, with 
catering provided by Terri Lynn Catering.  More information will be shared in the next ULARP 

Newsletter.   

 
ULARP welcomes all new or aspiring retirees, as well as those who have not yet joined this active group 
of former U of L faculty and staff, to visit the ULARP website and to become members. 
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